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NOTICE OF DECISIONS FROM MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2021 

PUBLISHED ON TOWN OF WILTON WEBSITE: SEPTEMBER 28, 2021 
 

At its regular meeting held on September 27, 2021, the Wilton Planning and Zoning Commission 

took the following actions: 

 

CONTINUED to Tuesday, OCTOBER 12, 2021: 

 

1. SUB#922, a 2-lot subdivision application from Frangione Engineering, LLC for property 

located at 30 Sturges Ridge Road; Assessor’s Map #3, Lot #3; in a Residential (R-2A) 

Zoning District; consisting of 5.757+/- acres; owned by Brian and Jennifer Argerame. 

 

APPROVED: 

 

1.     MR#151, Mandatory Referral, (8-24) Possible lease of Town property for cellular 

telecommunications facility – School Road at bus depot 

 

Dated this 28th day of September, 2021 at Wilton, CT  06897.   

Wilton Planning & Zoning Commission 

Doris Knapp, Secretary 

 

Publish ONCE in the Wilton Bulletin on Thursday, September 30, 2021.  
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